To, Whom it may concern

[ am writing this letter in regards to the two Fan's on the ceiling
located in the waxing room and the employeeroom the reason we installed that extra fan in
the room is because of the emp|oyee room next to it and it's an open room next to each other

we do not want any food smell to go into the room whlle the employee is using microwave or
food in the employee room next to the waxing room.

If you have any question's regarding this statement please contact us at :
kamalcorpl0@gmail.com

PH- 913-276-9151

Sincerly,

Kamaljeet Dhaliwal

WWW_.ESTHETICS-CENTER.COM

9768 QUIVIRA ROAD » LENEXA, KS 66215



